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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF UTAH 
 

 
In the Matter of the Application of Rocky 
Mountain Power for Authority To Increase its 
Retail Electric Utility Service Rates in Utah 
and for Approval of Its Proposed Electric 
Service Schedules and Electric Service 
Regulations, Consisting of a General Rate 
Increase of Approximately $161.2 Million Per 
Year, and for Approval of a New Large Load 
Surcharge 
 

 
 
 

DOCKET NO. 07-035-93 
 

NOTICE OF APPEARANCE OF 
ATTORNEY LICENSED IN A  

FOREIGN STATE 
 

 

Western Resource Advocates (WRA), pursuant to Utah Admin. Code R746-100-6(B), 

hereby submits this Notice of Appearance of Attorney Licensed in a Foreign State. 

 

WRA is an intervenor and active participant in the subject docket. Mr. Steven Michel, 

Senior Staff Attorney for WRA, intervened on behalf of WRA and is an attorney of record in this 

matter. Mr. Steven Michel is leaving for an extended trip out of the country beginning in early 

September, 2008. WRA hereby notices and enters the appearance of additional counsel, Victoria 

R. Mandell, Senior Staff Attorney with WRA. Given WRA’s participation in this docket already, 

and the stage of the proceedings in this docket, it would be an unreasonable financial hardship on 

WRA to not permit Ms. Mandell to represent WRA while Mr. Michel is out of the country. 

Ms. Mandell will represent WRA at the hearing currently scheduled for Monday, October 13, 

2008 in Salt Lake City.             

 

Ms. Mandell is admitted to practice and is an attorney in good standing in Colorado.   
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Western Resource Advocates respectfully requests the addition of Victoria R. Mandell to 

the service list in this matter as follows:  
 
Victoria R. Mandell 
Western Resource Advocates 
2260 Baseline Rd, Suite 200 
Boulder CO 80302 
303-444-1188 x224 
vmandell@westernresources.org 

 
 
 
 

Dated:  August 28, 2008. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

______________________________ 

Victoria R. Mandell 
Western Resource Advocates 
2260 Baseline Rd, Suite 200 
Boulder CO 80302 
303-444-1188 x224 
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